
 

Follow us on Social Media 

                  

 

Facebook                               
The Glenn Minnetonka 





Welcome New Staff Members  

Resident Assistants:    

· Maryline Doe 

· Jade Gonzalez  Mendez 

· Jackline Nyamari                

· Vera Flanger  

· Audrey Marie Leonard 

· Abigael MwemƟ          

Unidine Staff:     

· Carley Solland 

· James BarneƩ 

· Reece Webb 

Happy Anniversary to Our Staff 

Celebrating 10 Years:                     
Jen Zinnel 

Celebrating 9 Years:                     
Mariama Mballo 

Celebrating 9 Years:                     
Elisheba Memba 

Celebrating 2 Years:                     
Grace Ireri 

Celebrating 2 Years:                     
Amelia Lida Klemme (Unidine) 

Celebrating 2 Years:                     
Doreen Ombachi 

Celebrating 1 Year:                     
Lina Ness 

Celebrating 1 Year:                     
Jeriah Omwenga 

Celebrating 1 Year:                     
Alee Wang 



Families have the right to meet with other  
family members at The Glenn Minnetonka.  
We have reserved the Chapel every                   
second Wednesday of the Month at 4:30 pm. Please note this 
meeting is not attended by a staff person, unless a request 
has been made in advance by a family for one to be present.   

Carissa Jacobson: Assistant Executive Director is the  
designated staff member to provide support and follow-up as 
needed. She is happy to assist with coordinating a speaker if 
there is interest in a particular topic. Please contact Carissa at  
952-345-4408 or at  CJacobson@greatlakesmc.com if you 
have any questions. Thank you to all of our families!!!  

Attention Residents 

In order to best serve each of you, it’s important that we are 
aware of all residents who use oxygen and/or power recliners. In 
the event of an extended power loss, we need to ensure we know 
of the folks who may need additional support.  Please check with 

the front desk to ensure you are on our list.  

Live 2B Healthy Update 
 

We want to wish Mary, our former      
Assisted/Flex Living Live 2B Healthy 

Trainer, best wishes on her next                       
adventures outside of personal training 

for seniors. We appreciate the many 
years of dedication she gave to our                    

community, and will miss her. 

 

During this time of transition, please 
welcome the new trainers into our                   

community with open arms as we all          
navigate the changes together.  

 

Please direct any questions directly to 
Live 2B Healthy at 952-715-1239 

 

More information can be found at: 

https://live2bhealthy.com/ 


